Principles of 
Family and Human Services
Family and Consumer Science

Panther Creek High School

Dear Parents/Guardians of Principles of Family and Human Services students:

Hello! My name is Maggie Banks and I am pleased to announce that I am your students Principles of Health and Human Services teacher at Panther Creek High School. In addition to this class, I will also be teaching Interior Design I.  

Family and Consumer Science (FACS) education provides students with instruction and knowledge to make informed decisions using the critical science approach and practical problem reasoning skills. Students are able to take the knowledge and skills learned within the classroom and expand learning past school walls and into the community to make a difference.

Students who take FACS classes are preparing themselves for the world ahead. Students learn practical skills and knowledge that they will use everyday and for the rest of their lives. Students also know that the information they are learning will be used everyday throughout the rest of their lives.

You are welcome (and encouraged!) to become active within my classroom. There are many days that parents/guardians are welcome into the classroom to speak and share their knowledge of careers related to Teen Living. Be sure to visit my class webpage to stay in touch by visiting blackboard. Here you can find a syllabus for each class, rules and expectations, homework assignments for each day and other general things going on in the classrooms that might be of interest. We are always in need of guest speakers with diverse backgrounds pertaining to our subjects- so if you think you could offer some helpful information; please feel free to contact me! 

Be aware that I do assign at least weekly homework/quizzes. This homework can range from about 10 minutes a night to 30. Rest assured that this homework is either practice of what your student has learned that day, or what we are beginning to study for the next. I will check and collect homework to assess if your student has grasped the concepts I have been teaching. 

If you ever have any questions, feel free to email me at mbanks2@wcpss.net. This is the best way to reach me. If it is urgent, please feel free to mark your subject heading as such and I will reply as soon as time allows. Fourth period is a great time to contact me if you can’t reach me before or after school because this is my planning period. I am always in my classroom (1618, bottom floor) before and after school if you would like call or come in to meet. I look forward to great semester and meeting you and your student very soon!

Sincerely,

Maggie Banks, FACS 
Panther Creek High School

6770 McCrimmon Parkway

Cary, NC 27619

919-463-8656
